
       

Offertory Collection:  
E-transfers: 

Please direct donations to: 

etransfer.rcb@nelsondiocese.org 

with the security question: 

“What is my envelope number” 

Envelopes #1-9 – please add two 

zeros, e.g. 007 

Envelopes # 10 – 99 – Please add 

one zero, e.g. 007 

Envelopes # 100 + - Please enter 

three digit number, e.g. 777 

In the message box please enter 

“Holy Family, Fernie” 

 

Pre- Authorized Giving: 
Please see the forms on the website 

for details on how you can have 

the convenience of pre-authorized 

giving on a weekly, monthly or 

yearly basis. 

 

Cheques: 
Or you can send a cheque to Holy 

Family Parish at the above address. 

Many thanks for all 

donations. 

 

17th May 2020 

Six Sunday of Easter   

   From the Parish                                                                 

Sunday Mass 

  You are invited to join us for Sunday Mass via “Zoom” If you 

would like to be part of our Sunday celebration please send an e-

mail with your name to info@holyfamilyfernie.ca  

Financial Stewardship 

Thank you every one for dropping off your envelopes, sending 

Interac e-Transfers or paying directly with pre-authorized giving 

(like your utility or cable monthly payments). Please visit our 

web site for detailed instructions. 

Bells of Appreciation 

From April 8 and every Wednesday evening at 7:00 PM, the bell 

of the Catholic Church rang to support the Fernie spirit and our 

essential workers. https://fernie.com/blog/bells-of-appreciation-

thank-you/  

Community Garden 

Summer season has arrived. Visit Fernie Family Garden on 

Facebook to follow the community project. Message Tanya if 

you would like to donate to the new building projects. Spring 

Cleaning Volunteering at HFP Garden: Bags provided. 

 

CWL Kitchen Project  

Family Centre Kitchen renovation –Proceeding and on time for 

the next fund raising ventures.  

 

 

 

Holy Family Parish, Fernie 
Pastor: Fr. David John 

Office  
Administrator: Lucrecia Lynch 

Church: 501 – 4th Avenue, Fernie. 

Parish Office: Family Centre, 521 – 4th Avenue, Fernie. 
Post: Box 519, Fernie, B.C., V0B 1M0 

Office hours:    Tuesday to Friday, 9am to 1pm 
Telephone: 250-423-6127 

Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca 
Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

Holy Family Parish is organised together with St. Michael’s, Sparwood and St. Bernard’s, Elkford. 

mailto:etransfer.rcb@nelsondiocese.org
mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca
https://fernie.com/blog/bells-of-appreciation-thank-you/
https://fernie.com/blog/bells-of-appreciation-thank-you/
mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca
http://www.holyfamilyfernie.ca/

